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TAPE 80, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

Informational Meeting

Methadone Task Force Report Overview

JEFF KUSHNER,  ASSISTANT  DIRECTOR,  OFFICE OF  ALCOHOL  &  DRUG ABUSE

PROGRAMS:  Submits methadone/maintenance document (EXHIBIT A) 035  GARY 
SMITH,  DIRECTOR OF  SOCIAL  SERVICES, DIVISION  OF  THE MULTNOMAH
COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES: submits and refers to the
draft of the Methadone Task Force Report (EXHIBIT B)

105  ROSANNA CREIGHTON, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, CITIZENS  FOR A DRUG FREE
OREGON: Relates experience on task force -Describes programs

215    KUSHNER:  Describes central intake registry -limits services to
appropriate clients -avoids duplication of services



300    93-95 budget discussion -3.4 million dollars -central registry
would be an additional $300,000

TAPE 81, SIDE A

SMITH:  Discussion of program outcome -follow up and evaluation

Budget discussion continued

Percentage of need -waiting list

Employment improvement -admission to discharge

222    Audits -Site reviews are done biennially -Admission criteria

290    Acupuncture treatment -effectiveness -cost

TAPE 80, SIDE B

Methadone Task Force Report, continued

Discussion of cost of treatment -methadone -counseling, etc

Sunset Review Overview

085  ADRIENNE  SEXTON,  LEGISLATIVE  ADMINISTRATION  COMMITTEE:  Submits
and summarizes overview (EXHIBIT C) -background on "sunset laws" -SB 152
would sunset all sunset provisions

HB 2077 - Public Hearing

248   RICHARD  MARION,  DIRECTOR,  OREGON  BOARD  OF  RADIOLOGIC
TECHNOLOGY: explains intent of the bill -submits and reviews written
testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT

D) -discusses suggested language changes in the bill

TAPE 81, SIDE B

MARION:  Continues revision discussion

40 JOYCE  MATHYS,  OREGON  BOARD OF  RADIOLOGIC  TECHNICIANS:  describes
the term, "practicing" -reviews training program

Submitted for  the record,  Sunset Review  Factors (EXHIBIT  E) and  A
Brief History of The Oregon Board of Radiologic Technology (EXHIBIT F)

133    MICHA COLEMAN, DIAGNOSTIC MEDICAL PHYSICIST:  Supports the bill

140    BILL DUNLAP:  Supports the bill -describes training

175    COLEMAN:  explains diagnostic imaging -suggests importance of
training requirements

225  JOHN MCCULLEY,  OREGON SOCIETY  OF RADIOLOGIC  TECHNICIANS:
Supports the continuation of the Board



255    DAVID TAYLOR, OSRT:  Supports the bill

DAN MORRIS, LIMITED PERMIT HOLDER:  Supports the bill

REP FISHER:  fee limitation discussion

290    MARION:  Clarification of office expenses

325  ART KIEL, OBRT: effect of other  bills on confidentiality portion
of the bill -civil damages discussion

TAPE 82, SIDE A

HB 2077 - Public Hearing, continued

HB 2077 - Work Session

060  MOTION: Rep Stein  moves for adoption  of an amendment  that
changes the word, "xeroxing" to "copying"

VOTE: Hearing  no objection,  the amendment  is  adopted. Rep  Meek is

absent

HB 3117 - Public Hearing

Submitted for the record, letter from Herbert Goodman, DDS, President of
The Oregon Board of Dentistry (EXHIBIT G) in support of the bill

080  JANE  MYERS,  OREGON  DENTAL  ASSOCIATION:  Submits  and  reads
written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT H)

FRED SORENSON DMD, OREGON DENTAL ASSOCIATION:  supports the bill

250    MYERS:  Submits and explains amendment (EXHIBIT I)

SORENSON:  Supports amendment

TAPE 83, SIDE A

020  RICHARD MARION, OBRT:  this bill would  allow anyone in  a dental
office to do x-rays -public safety is our concern -training requirement
is needed the OBRT is willing to work with the ODA toward agreement

095    JOYCE MATHYS:  This is a highly specialized process

114    DAVE TAYLOR, OSRT:  agrees with proposed amendment

BILL DUNLAP:  opposed to the bill

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:15 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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